
Toe Extension, Cliff Parade, Walton on the Naze 

The fourth and final phase of Coast Protection works at this location 
commenced on 4th October 2010 and was completed by the end of October 
2010. 

The work consisted of reinforcing the seawall toe between Groynes 86 and 87 
with "Elastocoast" 

The project was managed by Technical and Procurement Services on behalf 
of the Technical Services Portfolio Holder, and was funded from Tendring 
District Council's coast protection budget. 

The contractor for this work was Hesselberg Hydro of Lyminge, Kent. 

 

http://www.hesselberg-hydro.com/news.php?ID=3&PHPSESSID=a0a8d51502c6f7141028df2deb0824da
http://www.hesselberg-hydro.com/
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